
Response to petition debate on Israel Gaza Conflict 9 January 2024 
 
Further to my comments made during the meeting, which can be viewed here, see my published 
response to this Petition when notified by Councillors in December 2023 here. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hGtxaKJv960
https://thebristolmayor.com/2024/01/09/peace-in-the-middle-east/

